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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

 

Friday 17th May 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 have been invited to take part in a Safety Challenge event on Friday 21st June 2019 at Dogsthorpe 

Fire Station.  

 

This is an excellent session which provides invaluable life skills about keeping safe in a wide variety of real 

life scenarios in a fun, educational and thought provoking way.  In addition it also educates children on 

what to do if they find themselves or others in need of help.  We will be leaving Norwood by coach at 

8.45am and returning again at 11.30am.   Therefore please can we request that all pupils are at school 

by 8.30am in order to be registered and on time to travel to the fire station.  We would like the 

children to wear their school uniforms to ensure easy identification while we are there. 

 

Please complete the permission slip below no later than Monday 17th June to allow your child to take part. 

 

Any questions please do come and speak to a member of the Year 6 team. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Reynolds and the Year 6 Team  Mrs D Reynolds 

      Head Teacher 

 

Year 6 Safety Challenge-Friday 21st June 2019 

 

I give permission for my child ____________________________________________________ to take part on the visit to 

Dogsthorpe Fire Station on Friday 21st June 2019. 

 

 

 

Signed: ___________________________________ Parent/Carer  Date: ____________________________ 
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